
During this time of partial school closure our wonderful children have been working so hard 

at home with their parents. The staff at Our Lady of Fatima Primary School are so proud of 

our children for their enthusiasm and love of learning.  Here’s just a few photos from the 

many we have received.  

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


